WE'RE GLAD YOU'RE HERE



New here? Thanks for coming! Feel free to fill out the connect card and drop it in the offering boxes in the lobby.



A Nursing Mothers Room is available through the door at the back right corner of the auditorium. Room 103 is available as a cry room where you can also watch the service.



Nursery and Preschool classes are available. K-5th Grade classes are on summer break through August. Activity sheets are available at the entrance to the auditorium.

THIS WEEK AT CROSSWAY

SUNDAY 1:00p-4:00p

July 11

CrossWay Students Action Territory

WEDNESDAY 6:30p-8:00p

July 14

Men's Bible Study

THURSDAY 7:00p-9:00p

July 15

Women's Summer

Bible Study

SATURDAY 6:05p July 17

CrossWay Students Kingfish Game

COMING UP

JUL 18

Communion

Baptism Service

JUL 21

CrossWay Students WAC

Prayer Meeting

JUL 28

CrossWay Students Day Hike

SEP 10-11

Men's Retreat

SEP 24

Friday Forum: Critical Race Theory

OCT 1-2

Vision & Values

OCT 8-9

Biblical Theology Workshop for Women: Nancy Guthrie

SCRIPTURE MEMORY —

God Will Provide All Your Needs

"He who did not spare his own Son but gave him up for us all, how will he not also with him graciously give us all things?"

Romans 8:32



OFFERING UPDATE

Last week: \$40,500 YTD offering: \$40,500 YTD budgeted: \$33,314

Give at cwc.church/give

CONTACT US

13905 75th Street Bristol, WI 53104 262.857.4488 info@cwc.church

TRUST

LIVE

SPEAK

SHARE THE GOSPEL

www.cwc.church July 11, 2021

Our mission is to glorify God through the transformation of lives by the power of the gospel of Jesus Christ. Our passion is that all people find their satisfaction in God alone.

It All Matters Christian, Pursue Holiness

1 Thessalonians 4:3-8 | Ryan Fultz

GROW · SERVE · CONNECT

WELCOME!

Thank you for joining us today! Please observe the following guidelines as we gather together as one body:

- · Masks are optional. Please continue to wear one if it is wise for you to do so.
- · Seating on the left side of the auditorium is physically distanced, the right side is not physically distanced.
- If you're comfortable doing so, please choose seats on the right side of the auditorium, to allow physically distanced seating where needed.

BAPTISM SERVICE

Join us for our baptism service next Sunday, July 18, at 6:30p at Lake Andrea in Pleasant Prairie. There will be refreshments and an opportunity for extended fellowship afterward! Come to the beach house at the southwest end of the lake.

BIBLICAL THEOLOGY WORKSHOP FOR WOMEN WITH NANCY GUTHRIE

When you learn to see the Bible as one unified story from Genesis to Revelation, you begin to realize: It's not about you! Rather, it's about who Christ is and what he has done. That's why we're excited to host a Biblical Theology Workshop for Women with Nancy Guthrie October 8-9! Go to our website, cwc.church/women, to learn more and to register! Early Bird Discount Price (\$20) ends August 31.

MEN'S RETREAT: RAISING UP THE NEXT GENERATION!

Registration is now open for the Men's Retreat, September 10-11. Sign up by August 29 at cwc.church/events.

CROSSWAY KIDS

It's not too late to volunteer to serve next year! Sign up at cwc.church/serve

Preschool & Elementary Volunteers

Total Needed: 60 Still Need: 29

Nursery Volunteers

Total Needed: 52 Still Need: 18

CROSSWAY STUDENTS KINGFISH GAME

Join us on Saturday, July 17, at 6:05p for a Kingfish game. Cost is \$16 per person and includes your ticket along with a hot dog, chips, and a drink. This is a family event, so feel free to bring all or part of your family. Register at cwc.church/students by July 11.

CROSSWAY KIDS SUMMER BREAK

Kindergarten through 5th-grade classes are on summer break through August. Children in these classes will participate in the entire worship service with their families. Nursery and Preschool classes will continue all summer.

OPPORTUNITY FOR HOMESCHOOLERS

Want to partner with other homeschooling families from church or have questions about what homeschooling might look like for you? Grace Christian Academy is a group of CrossWay families partnering together for educational enrichment and gospel encouragement meeting Thursdays at the church building. Homeschooling is not the only God-honoring schooling option but one that can benefit many families. Please contact Keith & Amy Fisher or Jonathan & Marie Morrison at Grace.Christian.Academy@gmail.com for more information. Early registration ends July 18.

GIVING

Please place your offering in the boxes located in the lobby. Envelopes are available on the side of the box. You can also give online at cwc.church/give.

CONNECT CARD

NAME
street
city, state, zip
ADDRESS
EMAIL
PHONE
AGE Under 18 18-22 23-29 30-49
CHILDREN AT HOME (NAME & AG
I AM A: ☐ 1st Time Guest ☐ Returning Gu ☐ Regular Attendee ☐ Member
COMMENTS/PRAYER REQUESTS:
I AM INTERESTED IN: Becoming a Christian Baptism Membership Serving Opportunities Other:
* SIGN UP HERE:

☐ Add me to the weekly email list. (Be sure to fill in your name and email above.)